
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO:  OMHA Centre Contacts 
  OMHA Centre Presidents 
 
FROM: Richard Ropchan 
  Executive Director  
 
CC:  OMHA Board of Directors 
  OMHA Convenors 
 
DATE:  February 27, 2015 
   
SUBJECT: OMHA MIDGET PILOT PROJECT 

 

 
Effective the 2015-2016 season, the Ontario Minor Hockey Association will be 
piloting a project directed at addressing circumstances whereby a Centre does not 
have sufficient players to roster a Midget Team in a Representative category AA 
and below.  
 
The pilot will be in place for the 2015-2016 and 2016-2017 hockey seasons. 
 
The focus of the OMHA Midget Pilot Project is to encourage the retention of 
current midget-aged players by providing opportunities in a positive environment 
with an emphasis on safety and competitive balance.  
 
Specifics regarding the pilot project can be found in the attached OMHA Midget 
Pilot Project document and at www.omha.net.  
 
Any questions pertaining to the pilot should be directed to your OMHA Regional 
Executive Member. 


